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Senate Republicans Issue Statement on Passing of Pat Rogers 

  

SANTA FE – Last night, the Republican Party of New Mexico announced the passing of former 
National Committeeman, Pat Rogers. Senate Republicans issued the following statement 
regarding the tragic news:  
  
“Pat Rogers was a dedicated servant of New Mexico and a brilliant legal mind. He was at the 
forefront of the conservative movement in our state and he will be missed by those who knew 
him and worked with him. We send our deepest sympathy and condolence to his wife and 
family as they mourn his loss.” 

  
### 

 

mailto:joaquin.romero@nmlegis.gov

